Rockwell Lane, Pant, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY10 9QR
admin@brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk
Tel: 01691 830621

Headteacher: Mr P Thompson*}

Monday 16% January 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Logo Competition
Oswestry Youth Music Festival 2023

Sue Turner who runs our Choir at lunchtime has invited all the children at Bryn Offa to
have a go at designing a logo for this year’s Oswestry Youth Music Festival.

If your child wishes to take part in the competition, they need to draw their design inside
the circle on the entry attached form. The logo should be hand drawn in colour, it should
be music related and should contain the words *OSWESTRY YOUTH MUSIC FESTIVAL'.
Please also ensure your child’s name, age and school name is also written at the bottom of

the entry form in the space provided.

All entries should be returned to school by 9.00am on Thursday 19 January.

Best wishes, Miss Morris




OSWESTRY YOUTH MUSIC FESTIVAL

LOGO COMPETITION 2023

All entries should be hand drawn and in colour, with the words OSWESTRY YOUTH
MUSIC FESTIVAL 2023 clearly featured.

NAME:

AGE:

SCHOOL:




